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Summary 

Community education teachers, including teachers in early childhood and family education 
programs, are required to have teacher licenses. They are not, however, considered “teachers” 
for purposes of section 122A.40 or 122A.41, which means that they cannot become tenured or 
have continuing contracts. This bill brings community education teachers that are required to 
have licenses, except for those that teach driver training courses, within the definition of 
“teacher” under the continuing contract and tenure statutes. 
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